
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Summer Term 2023 – Key Dates 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I have pleasure in providing you with key dates for this term.  Please note that this is not an 
exhaustive list.  We fully expect to add more dates to the list and will inform you of any other key 
dates as and when they are confirmed. 
 
April: 
 
Monday 24th April to 
Thursday 27th April:  Cycling Proficiency for Kingfisher Class 
 
May: 
 
Monday 1st May:  School closed – Bank Holiday 
 
Friday 5th May:  Whole School Lunch – for King Charles III’s Coronation 
 
Monday 8th May:  School closed – Bank Holiday 
 
Thursday 18th May:  Cluster Cricket Tournament – for girls in Kingfisher Class 
 
Wednesday 24th May: Swan Class visit to Bosherston Lily Ponds with Darwin Centre 
 
Thursday 25th May:  County Cricket Tournament – for girls in Kingfisher Class 
 
Friday 26th May:  Final day of the first half term 
 
June: 
 
Monday 5th June:  INSET Day – School closed to pupils 
 
Tuesday 6th June:  Start of the second half term 
 
Thursday 8th June:  Cluster Cricket Tournament – for pupils in Kingfisher Class 
 
Monday 19th June:  County Cricket Tournament – for pupils in Kingfisher Class 
 
Wednesday 21st June: Kingfisher Class visit to Car y Mor with Darwin Centre 
 
Friday 30th June:  Summer Fair – between 2pm and 5pm 
 
July: 
 
Wednesday 5th July: Whole School Sports Day (pm) 
 

 
 

Sageston CP School 
Bird’s Lane, Sageston, Tenby, Pembrokeshire. SA70 8SH 

Telephone – 01646 651471 
Email – admin.sageston@pembrokeshire.gov.uk 

Website – www.sagestoncpschool.co.uk 
Headteacher – Mr A Welch LLB (Hons), PCGE, MEd 



Friday 7th July: Transition Day for all pupils – pupils to spend time in their new class for 
September with Year 6 pupils spending the day at Greenhill School 

 
Wednesday 12th July: Reserve Date for Whole School Sports Day (pm) 
 
Friday 14th July:  End of Year Reports sent home 
 
Friday 21st July:  Final day of the term. 
 
Monday 24th July: INSET Day – school closed to pupils.  Please note that staff will not be 

present in school on this day as they will have worked this day through 
attending twilights throughout the year. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
 


